
 

 

Important 
Dates 

 

 

Term 4 - 2022 
 

 

Week 6 
 

Year 6 – BCHS Transition 
Wednesday 16th November 

 

Whole School Assembly 
Friday 18th November  

At 10:30am 
School Hall 

 

Week 8 
 

Optical Visit 
Thursday 1st & Friday 2nd 

December 
 

Whole School Assembly 
Friday 2nd December  

at 10:30am 
School Hall 

 

Week 10 
 

Stage 3 Rewards Day 
Tuesday 13th December 

Ballina Water Slides 
 

Stage 3 Rewards Day 
Wednesday 14th December 

Pizza Lunch & Ten Pin Bowling 
 

Stage 3 Rewards Day 
Friday 16th December 

Laser Skirmish 
 

Last Day of Term 4 
 

Friday 16th December  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 4 – Week  4 

Relieving Principal’s Message  
Thank you 
 

I would like to thank the dedicated, hardworking, and supportive staff that has made sitting in the 
principal’s chair for the past 4 weeks enjoyable and rewarding. Without them, being Principal 
would have been an extremely tough gig. I would like to say a huge thankyou to Rowan Butt for 
taking on the role of Relieving Assistant Principal for Stage 3 and Emily Wilson for taking over my 
class 5/6C. They both did an amazing job.  
 

 

Kindergarten Orientation  
 

Our Kindergarten Orientation program for 2022 finishes today. It has been wonderful to meet all 
the students and parents who will joining us next year. Starting big school is such an exciting time 
for everyone and we look forward to seeing you on your first day of Kindergarten in 2023.  
 

Goanna Academy – Greg Inglis 
On Wednesday Stage 3 were so lucky to have the founder of the Goanna Academy Greg Inglis come 
visit to us. Students, and many staff members, were starstruck watching GI walk through the school 
grounds of Ballina Public. The purpose of GI’s visit was to deliver Session 1 of a 5 Session MindEd 
program to Year 5 and 6. This program focuses on reducing stigma, opening conversation, and 
providing students with support and coping tools for mental health related concerns. Stage 3 are 
looking forward to Session 2 that will be happening in a few weeks’ time.  
 

 
 
Class Visit by KF  
 

I was very lucky to get a visit from KF during the week. Each student had the opportunity to read 
their story to me about the Eggshells. I was so impressed with what each student produced. It 
made me proud and very special that KF wanted to share their stories with me. 
 

 
 

Kind Regards, 
Mary Cameron 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen   

Meal Deal 
 

Salad Tub with 
lettuce, carrot, cucumber & tomato 

(choice of Egg or Ham) Gluten Free 
Water 

Popcorn 
 

$6.00 

Year 7 in 2024 



Monster Raffle 

 
Our end of year Monster Raffle is fast approaching and will be drawn on Wednesday 7th December, 2022. 
 
All raffle ticket books need to be returned by Friday 25th November, 2022. 

 
 
 
 
 

Monster Raffle 

SRC Disco 
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